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‘ ‘lrl City Hall
314 W. Washington
Jlm Buﬂon J PO Box 580
Jonaesboro, Arkansas 72403-0580

City Attorney

(501) 932-0917
June 9, 1987
Metropolitan Area Planning Commission
200 South Church
Jonesboro, Arkansas 72401
RE: Planned Unit Development - Village on the Green, Phase Il

Gentlemen:

At your request, I have reviewed the application and related
documents submitted by Carroll Caldwell and H.S.C., Inc.
regarding the above Planned Unit Development. As a result ot my
review of the documentation and applicable ordinances, it is my
conclusion that the proposed development does not violate any
ordinance, statute or regulation, including the PUD ordinance.

My letter to you of September 10, 1986, regarding my opinion of
the entire development 1is dppllcable, and I incorporate the
provisions of that letter herein by reference.

Sincerely,

ZJim Burton
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